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Board of Management Lucan Community College 

Agreed Report:  Monday 16/06/2025  

 

Present:  Dr. Rose Dolan (Chairperson), Mr. Colum O’Gorman, Ms Mary Egan, Mr Ravinder Singh Oberoi, Mr John 

McGivney, Mr. Guss O’Connell, Rev Scott Peoples, Ms Liona O’Toole, Mr Stephen Brett (DP), Ms Gráinne 

Malone (DP) & Ms Diane Birnie (Principal)  

Apologies: Ms Vicki Casserly, Ms. Aoife McKelvey 

ITEM DETAILS ACTION/DECISION 

Welcome The board of management expressed its condolences to staff members 
and students who had recently experienced a bereavement. 

Noted 

Matters Arising 
from Minutes 

Minutes from the 24th March and 15th May meetings were approved and 
there were no matters arising 

Noted 

Correspondence  All correspondence was dealt with. 
Latest circulars and publications from the DoE were considered. 

Noted 

Child Protection 
Oversight 

Board satisfied that relevant procedures followed  

Report on 
implementation 
of school Anti-
Bullying 
Procedures 

No cases were reported. 
 

 

Policies and 
Procedures 

The following policies and procedures were discussed, amended where 
appropriate and approved: 

• Whole School Guidance Plan and Programme 

• Uniform policy 

• Attendance and Punctuality policy 

• Trips and Tours policy 

• Acceptable Use policy 

• AI guidance for students 

• Bí Cineálta (anti-bullying) policy 

• Updated arrangements for delegation of suspension, DLP and 
DDLP roles 

Approved 

Building The board expressed concern at the ongoing delays in provision of 
temporary accommodation and the progression of the extension project. 

Noted 

Principal and 
Deputy Principal 
update 

The board reviewed the updates provided by the Principal and Deputy 
Principals. 
 

The board congratulated the 
students and staff for the 
wonderful activities and 
achievements in the report 

Parents 
Association 

Update provided to the board 
 

Noted 

Student Council 
report 

Update provided to the board 
 

Noted  

AOB The board commends retiring caretaker Anthony Langtry for his great 
work during his time in the school. 
The board commends retiring Principal Diane Birnie on her work during 
her 16 years in the role. 
The board congratulates Stephen Brett newly appointed principal and 
wishes him well in his new role.  

Next meeting 15th September 
2025 
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